
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

February 28, 2022 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Hunter Panels Xci Wall Insulation Customers 
 
 
RE: Price Increase Announcement – Effective April 11, 2022 
 
 
Ongoing global supply challenges continue to increase costs and impact the availability of raw materials.  

At the same time, demand for product continues to exceed supply which creates further constraints on 

the wall insulation market.  These conditions are expected to continue well into 2022, and as a result 

Hunter Panels will be increasing pricing 5%-10% on Xci wall insulation products and accessories effective 

with shipments on or after April 11, 2022.  

 

Thank you for your continued support of Hunter Panels and our Xci Wall Insulation products.  Should 

you have questions, please contact me or your Hunter Regional Sales Manager. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Grant Stahl 
National Sales Manager 
Hunter Xci Wall Insulation 


